



Laura Gloria Series 2023

Notice to Competitors #1

Today's race is postponed to another day.

Rationale: A gale warning has been issued for this afternoon. We are expecting winds for much of the afternoon to exceed 25knots.

Andy Warner
Sailing Manager
03/05/23
1030hrs